
Summer CPNA 
Newsletter:
July 3, 2025

Learn about city zoning updates,
hear about upcoming events, and

connect with your neighbors.  

6pm at Quarnberg Park
Corner of 13  St. and U St.th

Potluck info: Bring a dish to share
or come as you are.

Save the Date: August 16th
Neighborhood Block Party!

Meeting this Wednesday
July 16th!

August 16th
4-7pm

Quarnberg Park
Hot dogs, chips, and drinks

provided. Sides to share are
welcome!

Open space, 
a heritage 

worth
preserving

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents in order to o
create a more informed public. However, the information provided and the opinions and views expressed in Neighborhood

Association newsletters or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City
determine whether the information published is accurate or appropriate. Printed by the City of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods. 

Face paint,
games, and

dinner provided!

Join the email
list!

Stay up to date on the
neighborhood. Email

cpna.vancouver@gmail.com
or scan the QR code.



Summer CPNA 
Newsletter:
July 3, 2025

Pet Spotlight: 

Buster Stubbs Wilson III
July 16th 

CPNA Meeting
6pm @ Quarnberg Park

August 16th
Neighborhood Block Party
4-7pm @ Quarnberg Park

September 13th
Peace & Justice Fair

 9am-3pm @ Esther Short Park 

Meet Buster Stubbs Wilson III,
one of the many friendly cats in
the neighborhood! Also known
as Stubbs, or Stubba Wubba, he
resides with his humans Nicole
and Beau, and 4 other cats. If
he had to work, he would
probably be a mall cop (think
“Paul Blart”), but for now he
spends his days indoors playing
with fuzzy worms and eating
catnip.

Open space, 
a heritage 
worth

preserving

Upcoming
Community Events

Want to see your pet featured in
an upcoming newsletter? 

Email cpna.vancouver@gmail.com
to request the form or scan the

QR code below!


